
If you received emails from 

travellerpoint(dot)org, please be 

careful! The email asks about 

arrival and departure dates to 

Boppard Rhine River and offers 

a hotel booking service. 

Please, ignore the emails and 

do not reply nor click on any 

link given by them!  

You can also block the domain 

on your email client.  

Our official emails are all from 

terra@mre.rwth-aachen.de or 

rueland@mre.rwth-aachen.de 
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